

TERM 1 | THE WAY NEWSLETTER | FRIDAY 7 FEBRUARY 2025



CALLING ALL SIBLING APPLICATIONS

We will soon be commencing our Enrolment Interview process for students commencing in 2026.

If you have a child you would like to enrol for 2026, please visit our website www.thac.nsw.edu.au/content/applying-now and complete the application form. Applications must be received by **Monday 24 February 2025**. Any applications received after this date will not guarantee sibling priority.

Kindergarten 2026 sibling enrolment interviews will commence from Week 4 and families will be contacted next week.

Please be reminded that to qualify for Prep 2026, your child must turn 4 by 30 April 2026. Any child who turns 4 after this date will apply for Prep 2027.

You **do not** need to apply for Kindergarten 2026 if your child has already been accepted into the Prep program for 2025. This also applies to current Year 6 students going into Year 7 2026. **Your child's enrolment will automatically continue.**

If you have any questions, please contact Enrolments on **9608 0033** and speak to **Marissa Poll** (Junior School) or **Amanda Low** (Senior School).